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Dear Oregon Legislators, 

 

I am writing in support of HB 3053 which serves some of the most vulnerable and 

underserved members of our society.  I hope you will agree that a society that serves 

all of its members is a kind society and an unkind society has no real reason to 

continue. I hope you will vote to affirm what is best in us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirsten Davis, MS, CCC-SLP 


